
Thank you for your request for information about Elland Road Police Station.   Please accept my 

sincere apologies for the delay in providing you with this response – this was due to an 

administrative error. 

 

I am afraid that this office does not hold the information that you have requested.   You may find 

that West Yorkshire Police are able to assist you.   You can make a request of West Yorkshire Police 

via the following link: 

 

https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/contact-us/requesting-information/responsible-use-

requesting-information 

 


